
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Islamic-level positions coordination with
Bangladesh Ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with His Excellency Mr. Amdee

Fadlul, the Ambassador of Bangladesh to Baghdad on 11/10/2023, and exchanged views on the

bilateral relations between the two countries and the coordination of positions at the Islamic

and international levels.

His Excellency emphasized that Iraq is open to all in a way that ensures its sovereignty and

serves its interests. H.E. also called on Arab and Islamic countries to take responsibility for

defending the Palestinian people and alleviating their suffering caused by the aggression they

face from the Israeli military machine.


